
Rebecca Bourque - Equipment Manager’s Report (2013-14) 

This was a pretty quiet year in terms of new gear.  We have had a difficult time ordering 
timpani heads but hopefully the 3rd times the charm! I inquired about selling the 
xylophone case and had it on kijiji, but no takers. I will ask around different schools 
seeing if there is a need for there.  

The concerts have all been smooth transporting gear thanks to the many helpers! We 
have been able to get the truck for the major concerts which has been a huge help too. 


